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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Sent: Friday, March 06, 2015 4:05 PM

To: 'Bill Barnett'

Cc: Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Spong, Amy (CI-StPaul); Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul); Moermond, 

Marcia (CI-StPaul)

Subject: RE: 688 E 6th St

Mr. Barnett, 
 
Ms. Moermond reviewed the materials you submitted and she is asking for the following: 
 
1) a revised letter from Platinum Bank indicating the amount of $15,000 to do the rehab; 
2) a revised letter of affidavit indicating the dedication of $15,000 to be used for this project; 
3) provide signed and notarized sworn construction statement affidavit; 
4) revised work plan to include timelines; 
5) need receipt for the ORSAT test; 
6) provide signed bids; and 
7) provide the 2nd plumbing bid. 
 
The matter is referred back to Legislative Hearing on March 10, 2015 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall and 
the public hearing is continued to March 18, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 
 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 
15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
Direct: 651-266-8563 
Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 
Fax: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Bill Barnett [mailto:billbarnett@zebra.net]  
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Sent: Friday, March 06, 2015 8:44 AM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings 
Subject: RE: 688 E 6th St 
 
Hi Mai - Just curious about what further information you need from me.  Thanks, Bill 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
>From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
>Sent: Feb 26, 2015 11:51 AM 
>To: Bill Barnett <billbarnett@zebra.net> 
>Subject: RE: 688 E 6th St 
> 
>Ms. Moermond and I just talked.  We are going to sit down and go over what needs to be revised or what 
needs more information and will send out in a standard letter. 
> 
>Mai 
 


